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Given the already struggling economy as well as high level of inflation, driving up 

food and housing costs already.  Now is not the time to add further burden to our 

citizens with even more taxes on fuel and vehicle ownership costs.  We should 

instead be focusing on internal review and cost reductions to make the most efficient 

use of the resources we already have before we add more burdens on the people. 


